Wilson Jaguars Are:

RESPECTFUL
ON TASK
ALWAYS ACHIEVING
&
RESPONSIBLE



November 2020

Jaguar Post



PTA Fundraiser See's Candy

PTA's fall fundraiser is currently in progress and will be running until December 4th. Please support our scholars by virtually purchasing candy from a scholar. Who doesn't love yummy chocolate and candy?! The primary and intermediate class with the most sales will win a virtual field trip to the zoo! The sales page can be found here at https://tinyurl.com/y52a9uck



Welcome Back!

Wilson is so excited to have scholars in grades K-2 back at school for hybrid learning. We are excited to welcome grades 3-6 on their respective group/team days beginning November 30th. Please contact the office if you are unsure of your child's group/team days at (209) 574-8452. Our campus opens at 8:00 am and we are currently allowing students only onto campus for safety reasons. Please remember to complete the daily checklist with your child before sending them to school. Keep your scholar home is they are experiencing fever (100.4 or greater), cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle or body aches, headache, new loss of taste or small, sore throat, congestion or runny nose, nausea or vomiting, diarrhea, or if they have had close contact with someone who has been diagnosed with COVID 19 in the past 14 days. We thank you in advance for contributing to the wellness of our campus. Additionally, please remember to have your scholar still log on for school through distance learning if they feel well enough to do so.

Halloween Dance

If you didn't hear, Wilson held it's very first PTA sponsored dance of the school year on October 30th! This was no ordinary dance. DJ Tease from KWIN provided the music and scholars logged in from home to dance and chat with friends. Some scholars even dressed up in their Halloween costumes. PTA wanted to create an opportunity for students to connect with one another in a safe environment. Thank you, PTA, for the wonderful opportunity.



LIVE with Donnelly

Did you know that Behavior Consultant, Amber Donnelly, hosts monthly chats called LIVE with Donnelly every month on the last Monday at 2:30 through TEAMS? If you missed October, don't worry you can find it on our YouTube channel. Last month, she shared strategies about how to support students through transitions. Transitions occur multiple times throughout our daily lives. Anytime we change activities like logging on for school, transitioning to independent work time, and then transitioning back to class after lunch are all examples of transitions. In addition, she shared on how families can support their children that experience ADHD and anxiety. It is definitely worth a listen. Be sure to set a reminder for Monday, November 30th, so you can join us!



11/26 - 11/27: No School

11/30: Live with Donnelly at

2:30 via TEAMS

12/4: Dress Up Day:

Disney

12/8: PTA Meeting at 5:30

pm via TEAMS

12/18: Minimum Day

Character Trait: HONESTY

The character trait for the month of November is HONESTY. We share with our Jaguars that HONESTY is..... Scholars that practice HONESTY tell the truth even when it is difficult to do so, they admit when they are wrong, they keep their commitments and they make good choices even when no one is looking. Wilson is on the lookout for students demonstrating the monthly character trait at school, and we would love to hear from you if your child is demonstrating HONESTY at home or in the community. Send an email to gonzalez.dan@monet.k12.ca.us with a brief description of how your child demonstrates HONESTY in the home or in the community and they may be recognized at school and on our school's social media pages.

Connect with Us on Social Media

Did you know that Wilson Elementary has an active Facebook page, Instagram account, and Twitter? Follow us @WilsonJaguars

